
Page 1 of 9

Mopars of Brevard, Inc.

Super Bee Lines ~ September 2022

Memaw’s BBQ – 2nd Wednesday of
every month

Newsletter contributions
If you have an article or event you
would like to appear in the
newsletter we request that you
have it to us no later than the 26th

of the month. This gives us time
to rearrange the newsletter so we
can get it out before the first of
the month.

Wendy Stutzman Sept 1
Mike Sutton Sept 3
Gene Sprenkle Sept 7
James McDonald Sept 8

Mike & Terry Sutton Sept 2
Bob & Penny Anderson Sept 5
Andy & Kris Caldwell Sept 12

Can you believe this? Kim and I have reached our 24th newsletter with this edition! That is two straight years of Mopars of
Brevard!

MOB Website - Member Gallery

It has been a while since any changes, additions/deletions have been made in the Member Gallery portion
of the MOB's website At this time, I am asking members for an update; additions/deletions to their
vehicles. Also, for new members, please submit a photo of your vehicle/s for submission. Let's show off
our vehicles! Your photos may be sent to 426hemiterp@gmail.com. Also include year, make and model
of the vehicle.

Thank You
Your Webmaster
Andy Caldwell
426hemiterp@gmail.com

President Bob Anderson (321) 258-7935 Board of Directors Milo Wilson (301) 758-9752
Vice President Tyler Alexander(321) 368-1999 Board of Directors Frank Parravani (321) 541-6678
Secretary Jon Warner (321) 635-8581 Board of Directors Ray Moyer (321) 266 5026
Treasurer Penny Anderson (321)727-1039 Newsletter Editor Tony & Kim Orbeck (321)626-3535
Mbership Dir EMAIL tonyorbeck@cfl.rr.com

MOB website: http://www.MoparsOfBrevard.com Mail address: PO Box 410003, Melbourne, FL 32941-0003
Webmaster: Andy Caldwell

Sunshine Girl Cheryl Parravani 321-541-6678 Historian Volunteer Needed (xxx) xxx-xxxx
Public Relations Open Sgt.-At-Arm Open
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Prez Sez: By Robert Anderson

August was a non-eventful month in terms of classic car clubs. Yep, it’s hot, humid, and
usually raining this time of year. Not a very good time to get the classic ride out of the
garage. ANYHOW ! ! ! We had a great cruise-in to Dunkin Doughnuts. Even Tyler
was there with his Classic Dodge Dakota. It was all great fun early in the morning, but we
left early because of the heat and humidity. This is usually a good cruise. I will be looking
forward to attending later in the fall.

The Swap Meet committee has been trying to choose a T-Shirt design and layout. We
should have some decisions for the club to make at the September meeting. Penny has
signed up a new T-Shirt sponsor. AAR Fiberglass is officially our first sponsor. We
received another Swap Meet pre-registration this week. We now have 2 pre-regs. This is
the earliest pre-regs we have ever had Penny has been busy advertising for crafter
vendors and her hard work is beginning to generate a lot of crafter interest for the Swap
Meet.

It's September and the club needs to elect a new President, as my “tour of duty” will be
over after the Swap Meet. I will be accepting nominations for president at the September
meeting.

Keep the rubber side down.

President Bob
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Swap Meet Event T-shirts
By Penny Anderson

It's time once again to order our Swap Meet Event T-shirts. To make certain the availability of the t-shirts desired, an early order
is required.

For 2023, the shirt will be a Gildan Dry blend, 50% Cotton/50% Polyester either in Black or Sapphire, your choice. Pictured below
is the black shirt (with design) for your review. (Picture of the Sapphire, available at the meeting.) The cost of the shirt will be
$20 (same as last year.)

A sign-up sheet will be available at our next (Sept. 14th) meeting. No monies required at this time. Please attend if you can to
order yours. If you can't attend, you may call me at 321-727-1039 to make your order. (I can send via e-mail the shirt in
Sapphire to make your choice.)
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Rachel and Ray Moyer take important items from the MOB that are needed every year for the Salvation
Army in order to support school children with school supplies and money.

The couple have supported the Salvation Army along with the Mopars of Brevard every year with their
wonderful contributions.

Reliving Memories Car Show

September 1, 2022 10:00 am

September 1, 2022 2:00 pm

Grand Villa of Melbourne

964 S. Harbor City Blvd., Melbourne, FL 32901

East Coast of Florida, Thursday

Registration Fee: $20

Phone: (321) 948-7553
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Things aren't always what they seem on the big screen.

It's not your typical car chase movie, but just about every car enthusiast has seen Joe Dirt. The title
character's love of classic Mopar muscle cars is an entertaining side-plot that mirrors actor David Spade's
real-life love of cars.

Early on in the film, Joe Dirt is seen driving to his job in a clapped-out 1969 Dodge Charger Daytona. Just
503 Daytonas were built for 1969, which makes it an unusual on-screen choice. It's almost as unusual as
Joe Dirt's decision to drive to the radio station where he works, despite the fact that we later find out that
he actually lives there. Where did his go? We may never know.

What we do know, thanks to Hot Cars, is the ultimate fate of that rusty Daytona. As it turns out, it's not
actually all that rusty after all. Like most things in Hollywood, the Daytona is not what it seems. The
mismatched, rusty body panels and trashed interior? That's just some clever paintwork. Think of it as
automotive makeup. Underneath, it's nearly perfect!

Believe it or not, the Joe Dirt Daytona was sold by the studio, in screen-used condition, for a measly
$18,000 back in 2002. This was a few years before the muscle car boom pushes Daytona prices into the
stratosphere.

At some point, the car was sold again, this time to a collector in the Netherlands. The car now resides in a
private collection.

David Spade, as we mentioned before, is a big fan of Mopar muscle. Back in 2015, he paid nearly a million
dollars for a perfectly restored, copper metallic '69 Daytona. This one's pretty special, too. It's one of just
70 Daytona’s built with the legendary 426 Hemi.

Sometimes life imitates art. Joe Dirt finally got his Hemi after all.
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From Mike Kelly’s Cruise News

Detail Garage Melbourne. Rides and Coffee
1877 W. New Haven Ave. Last Sunday every month
8-10 am. Free coffee, donuts, give-aways, and raffles
For more information call 321-253-2622 or Facebook

Sandy’s Grill 151 Sebastian Blvd Sebastian, FL
Cruise in last Tuesday of every month. 5pm – close
For more information call 321-368-0028

Burger Inn 1819 Harbor City Blvd Melbourne, FL
Cruise in first Thursday of every month 4-8pm
10% discount for anyone that drives their classic
For more information call 321-254-2211

Hooters 695 Palm Bay Rd NE
The first Tuesday every month Starts at 6pm
Hosted by the Space Coast Mustang Club
For more information call Rob at 321-848-3086

Amen!!
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Our Sponsors
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Our Sponsors


